
 

St. Mark’s Catholic Primary School 

Almond Croft, Great Barr, Birmingham, B42 1NU 
Tel: 0121 357 9892     Email: enquiry@stmarkrc.bham.sch.uk             Principal: Mrs. D. Linley 

FRIDAY 13th October 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to everyone who supported World Mental Health Day on Tuesday. The children were able to share 
with me how they can keep themselves healthy and what to do should they feel they need help with their 
mental health. Please look on our website for more information about our school mentor who works with 
children to support them with a range of needs (mental health is just one area of what our school mentor 
can support children with). We also have Malachi (our family therapeutic support service). If you would like 
your family to receive support from either of these agencies, please contact one of the DSLs in school.  

Have a good weekend!   Mrs. Linley and the St Mark’s Team 

OPEN DAY 
We are holding open days for any prospective        
Reception parents. You are welcome to join us to find 
out more about the school on:  

Wednesday 8th November at 9:30am  

If you know of any prospective parents, please pass 
on this message. We look forward to seeing you then. 
We have a small number of spaces in this year’s   
Reception class. This is a rare opportunity, so please 
contact the office if you would like any more          
information.  

 

 

 

 

A school whereby we proudly and joyfully, love, live 
and learn as God’s children  

Family Masses  

We hope you will be able to attend our family 
masses at Holy Name Church, Great Barr. They are 
a wonderful opportunity for us all to come together 

to share and celebrate our faith whilst learning 
about and reflecting upon scripture. Our children 

plan and lead these masses and we welcome non-
Catholic children as well as Catholic children.  

Sunday 12th November, 10:30am  

Sunday 21st January, 10:30am  

Sunday 17th March, 10:30am  

Sunday 28th April, 10:30am  

Holy Name Parish are also looking to form a team of         
volunteers to support with running Liturgy for the children 
during the weekly 10:30am Sunday Masses. If you are      
interested in supporting Holy Name Parish with this, please 

contact Payal at Holy Name Parish Church on: 0121  357 
1351  

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=&url=https://brier.edmonds.wednet.edu/news/what_s_new/brier_bulletin&psig=AOvVaw1LfYqmBS_QrBPeLjNNSDfa&ust=1536228987021625


Catholic Life Leaders and Mini Vinnies visit Fr. Hudson’s Care Home 
and Day Centre in Coleshill  

On Thursday 12th October, a group of Mini Vinnies and Catholic Life Leaders travelled with Mrs. Linley 
and Mrs. O’Shea to see first-hand some of the amazing work, Fr Hudson’s Care provides for the        
disadvantaged in our community (people who are severely disabled and people living with dementia). It 
was a very humbling experience and the children showed inspiring compassion, dignity and genuine 
care for the people they encountered. Well done to all! 

Here is what some of the children had to say about their visit: 

“Old people can have problems as well, and we should treat them with tolerance 
and respect”. By Imaan 

“The elderly might be old, but they can still have fun and it’s okay to be different because that’s what 
makes us all unique”. By Caitlin 

“People with disabilities have to be treated how we want to be treated”. By Bella 

Black History Month  

We are dedicating Monday 23rd October to Black History Month and this year’s 
theme will be ‘honouring the contributions of black British women’. Please see the list 

below of who your child will be learning about : 

Reception—Claudia Jones 

Year 1—Dina Asher-Smith  

Year 2—Floella Benjamin 

Year 3—Nicola Adams 

Year 4—Diane Abbott 

Year 5—Malorie Blackman 

Year 6—Doreen Lawrence  



Dates for the diary: 

• Monday 16th October 2023—Teacher 

Training Day—school closed to pupils. 

• Tuesday 17th October 2023—God’s Rise 

Theatre day—whole school experience 

• Thursday 19th October 2023—Year 6 Trip 

to the Slavery Museum 

• Thursday 19th to Friday 26th October 

2023—Scholastic Book Fair 

• Wednesday 25th October—Parents Evening 

• Friday 27th October 2023—Teacher   

Training Day—school closed to pupils 

• Half Term—Thursday 26th October to    

Friday 3rd  November 2023 

• Wednesday 8th November 9.30am—Open 

Day for Prospective Reception Parents 

• Week beginning 13th November—Anti-

bullying week 

• Wednesday 15th November—Whole School 

Flu Immunisations 

ATTENDANCE UPDATE 

Well done to Year 1 for their attendance and Year 2 & 3 for 

having the least amount of lates. Please can Year 6 ensure 

they attend school everyday and can Reception children 

ensure they arrive to school on time. Gates open between 

8.30 and 8.45am. Thank you. 
Our target is 97% we are currently at 96.4%.  

 So Far This Term 

No. Of Lates % 

So Far This Term  

Attendance % 

RECEPTION 1.5% 95.7% 

YEAR 1 0.6% 98.1% 

YEAR 2 0.5% 95.7% 

YEAR 3 0.5% 97.9% 

YEAR 4 1.2% 96.6% 

YEAR 5 0.7% 97.7% 

YEAR 6 0.9% 93.5% 

WEDNESDAY 25TH OCTOBER 2023 

You will receive an email to show the process on how you 

are able to book a parents evening appointment using our 

online system SchoolCloud. The system will go live today 

(13/10/23) at 5pm and appointments are first come first 

served. 

GOVERNOR NEWS -  

COULD YOU  BE A GOVERNOR?    

Please read the attached letter regarding 

Election of Parent Governor. If you are 

interested in becoming a Parent Governor 

please collect a nomination form from the 

         school office.  

Nomination forms must be completed and returned to 

school no later than Friday 27th October 2023 in order to 

begin the process of becoming a Parent Governor. 

Sacraments  

Please see date below for the upcoming sacraments 
for this academic year. Both Sacraments will be    
taking place at Holy Name Church, Great Barr.  

More information to follow on these.  

Thursday 29th February, at 7pm  

Y6 Confirmation  

- 

Sunday 7th July, at 10:30am  

Y3 First Holy Communion 

God’s Rise Theatre Company 

On Tuesday 17th October, we have a very exciting experience for the 
children. God’s Rise Theatre company will be spending the day with us 

for a breath-taking journey of discovery around the earth and into 
space, learning about the beauty of God's creation, His incredible love 
for every person, and how each of us can care for our planet and the 

environment, from the depths of the jungle to the snow capped peaks 
of the north pole! This will be done through drama, acting, singing and 

the day will finish with a theatre performance! 

We are asking parents to contribute £3 (via 
School Gateway) to the cost of the theatre   

performance and workshops the children will 
enjoy. 

 






